
Submitter: TOM MESSENGER 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3362 

I oppose HB 3362.  

 

This came up in the statewide ODOT tour by the JCT as a potential method of 

providing additional revenue for HIGHWAY MAINTENANCE.  If this tax was 

DEDICATED to highway maintenance, I would consider supporting the bill.  As is, 

this is a totally unacceptable use of the taxpayers' dollars. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tom Messenger 

  

  


